
Reminder: Early Bird Registration for 

Continuing Education Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that the early bird registration 

for our upcoming Continuing Education Program is approaching. 

Registration Deadline: [Date] 

By registering early, you will secure your spot and benefit from a discounted rate. Don't miss this 

opportunity to enhance your skills and advance your career! 

If you have any questions or need assistance with the registration process, please do not hesitate 

to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

We look forward to your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


